
 

 

 

 

Shareholders’ Meeting of December 14, 2021 

Warning 

December 3, 2021 

The Company draws the attention of its shareholders to the fact that it may be 
decided to modify the conditions for participating in this Meeting. Shareholders are 
therefore invited to regularly consult this section which could be updated to 
specify the final terms of participation to this Meeting according to health and/or 
legal requirements. 

Shareholders who choose to attend the Shareholders’ Meeting will have to comply 
with the sanitary measures applicable at the time of the Meeting. Under current 
regulations, social distancing and wearing a mask upon entering the Seine 
Musicale enclosure and throughout the duration of the Meeting will be required. 

Furthermore, given the resurgence of Covid-19 cases and in order to protect all 
participants, the Company regrets to inform you that the traditional shareholders 
cocktail at the end of the Shareholders’ Meeting has been cancelled. 


